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Dear House Committee on judiciary,

My Name is Adryan Dutram and | am reaching out in regards to the bill that is in question of being passed called H5724.
As a person who has lived and raised in Rhode Island my whole life, | urge you to tell you that this bill is very important,
and could prevent many immigrants (who are humans) from suffering more than they already are unfortunately.

Bill H5724 is crucial for the wellbeing of immigrants who are being treated unfairly and supports human rights. Between
immigrants having to be constantly pressured and live in fear due to Ice and with the new trump administration policy
which is unconstitutionally stripping immigrants from basic human rights, this bill being passed would help many
families. Not only is the The Wyatt Detention center already being allowed to treat immigrants poorly, but they have a
history of abuse and neglecting people. For example, in 2020, 60 people who were detained by them launched a strike
against them and in response they turned off phone access and worse they put people in isolation. Many states have
already passed legislation banning this type of inhumane treatment aimed at harming immigrants. Prisons and detention
centers shouldnt be what we rely on as economical development and Rhode Island being next on the list in supporting
this bill would show that we actually care and support what is right.

Thank you for taking the time to read this important message, and have a wonderful day!
sincerely, Adryan Dutram



